Dear Mr Clews,

Thank you for your generous donation of £157.00 which will go towards our
promotional activities for 2015. We rely on charitable donations to enable us
to deliver our message throughout Great Britain and this year we expect to see
growth in both our annual advertising campaigns and key volunteer initiatives,
most notably our team of Boobettes.

The Boobettes are a group of women that have either had breast cancer or
been touched by the disease in some way. Using their own personal stories,
they hold talks up and down the country to groups of women to help
encourage more people to check their breasts. The team now consists of over
65 amazing women and we are recruiting more all the time as we look to reach
more people than ever.

Eastfields lodge has been a loyal supporter of CoppaFeel! for over five years
and we appreciate not just the financial contribution but the publicising of our
message.

Please do continue to share the message and if you feel any groups with which
you have involvement may benefit from a Boobette talk, please get in touch.
As a young people's charity, we aim to target groups where women are under
the age of 30 so please bear this in mind. You can find details on our website
www.coppafeel.org. .

Hope to hear from you again soon
Kind regards

Henrietta Atkinson

Operations Director
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